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March 8, 2018 

Greg Dangler 
RMR Aggregates, Inc. 
4601 DTC Blvd., Suite 120 
Denver, CO 80237 
 
 
RE: Mid-Continent LST, Permit No.  M-1982-121, Administrative Revision (AD-1), 

Documentation Approved 

Dear Mr. Dangler: 

On March 6, 2018 the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
administrative Revision (AD-1) submittal.  The Division has accepted these changes and approved 
AD-1. The Division has updated your file with the provided maps.  The permit acreage, total affected 
lands and maximum disturbance have all be updated to reflect 38 acres.  

The terms of the AD-1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1982-
121.  All other conditions and requirements of the permit remain in full force and effect. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  
Amy Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, 
Denver, CO 80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at 
amy.yeldell@ state.co.us 

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (970) 254-8511 
 
Ec:   Russ Means, Senior EPS / Field Office Supervisor, Grand Junction DRMS 
         Jessica Lopez Pearce, Colorado River Valley BLM Field Office 

Bobby Wagner, Rocky Mountain Resources 
Ben Langenfeld, Greg Lewicki and Associates 
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